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Friday 21st March 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Hockey Tournament 
The Parks, North Shields 
Thursday 27th March 2025 

12.30pm to 3.30pm 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in a Hockey Tournament at The Parks, North 
Shields on Thursday 27th March 2025.  
 
The children will be travelling by metro to and from The Parks, leaving at 12.30pm and 
returning at 3.45pm.  If there is any delay in their return, we will contact you as soon 
as we know. 
 
The children will need to wear a coat as they will be walking to and from the Metro 
Station.  As it is a sports event, the children should wear jogging bottoms/leggings and 
trainers as well as their school jumpers. Children should also have a water bottle with 
them. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
Mr Heeney and Mrs Turner 
Class Teachers 
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